Ready Set Go-Pre-K!
We are so excited that your child will be part of our Pre-K class this fall.  The transition to Pre-K can be hard for both children and parents. We understand that and want to give you a few suggestions on ways to make that transition easier.
· Read books to your child about going to school. My favorite is the Kissing hand by Audrey Penn.
· Talk with your child about their new school. 
· Talk with your child about your experiences in school.

Parents to help you cope with your baby starting school….
· I want you to remember that we all have the same goal in mind-to see your child succeed.
· Remember you can contact me with any questions or concerns.




Looking Forward To A Great Year In Pre-K!
See You On August 4th!
